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Dear Senators,

Please help our law enforcement officers keep our communities safe. It will not solve all the gun violence problems,
but will HELP protect us from the angry or mentally ill who can get a gun at any time.

It will take bravery on your part to vote YES, but please do.

Veronica Smith
Retired teacher, concerned citizen
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